EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  22.6.01

01.132
ASSESSMENT HANDBOOK


Ms A Murray presented a report from the meeting of the Working Group held on 19 June 2001 to consider responses received from Faculties in relation to the draft Assessment Handbook which had been circulated for comment (TLC/01/54) (min 01.103 refers).

The Group had highlighted the following issues for consideration by Faculties and the Teaching and Learning Committee:

f)
Access to Examination Scripts  

At its previous meeting the Committee agreed that, for the purposes of providing feedback on examination performance, candidates might be given access to examination scripts in the presence of a member of staff.  Candidates would not be permitted to retain examination scripts. The relevant University Regulation had been amended accordingly.

The Committee noted that, while students had no right of access to examination scripts under the Data Protection Act, they might have the right to see any comments written on the scripts by examiners. 

